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Public Information Statement, Comment Request 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
330 PM EDT Mon Apr 16 2012 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Craig Hegemann 
         Deputy Chief Information Officer 
 
Subject: Public Comments Solicited through May 18, 2012 on Experimental 
mobile.weather.gov Website Redesign 
 
NWS is accepting comments through May 18, 2012 on an experimental redesign 
of its existing mobile webpage: 
 
http://mobile.weather.gov 
 
The goal of the redesign is to update the look, feel, and functionality of 
NWS's mobile web presence to better take advantage of the capabilities of 
today's smartphone browser capabilities. 
 
A functional prototype of the design is available at: 
 
http://preview.weather.gov/mobile/ 
 
Please provide comments via an online survey available at: 
 
http://www.weather.gov/survey/nws-survey.php?code=new-mobile 
 
NWS encourages its partners and customers to fill out the above survey in 
this format. 
 
For questions about this experimental information service, please contact: 
 
Ronald C. Jones 
Silver Spring, MD 
ronald.c.jones@noaa.gov 
301-713-3513, X 110 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
 
$$ 
NNNN 

http://mobile.weather.gov/
http://preview.weather.gov/mobile/
http://www.weather.gov/survey/nws-survey.php?code=new-mobile
mailto:ronald.c.jones@noaa.gov
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive

